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Certificate of Nonprofit  

Management 

 

Upcoming Fri. or Sat.             

Class Schedule 

March 19 & 20, 2010 

April 16 & 17, 2010 

May 21 & 22, 2010 
 

 

WZ New? 

February 15, 2010 

 

 

7480 Fairway Drive, Suite 205,  Mi-
ami Lakes, Florida, 33014 

How can FANO  

better serve you?   
Email us today to 

let us know 
members.fano@gmail.com 

 

Class Size Limited!  Call Now! 

American Oil 

The following gas companies 

Import Middle Easter oil in barrels:  

Shell 205,742,000  

Chevron/Texaco- 144,332,000  

Exxon /Mobil- 130,082,000  

Marathon/Speedway- 117,740,000  

Amoco-   62,231,000  

 

CITGO/Venezuela. $10 Billion/

yr to Venezuela the Chavez 

regime! 

 

U.S. currently imports 

5,517,000 barrels per day from 

OPEC at $100/barrel, over 

$550 million/day ($200 

BILLION/year!)! Prices could go 

to $200/barrel or + if we keep 

buying. 

 

Companies that do not import 

Middle Eastern Oil 

are:                    

 

10 Companies DO NOT import 

Middle Easter Oil, they are: 

1.Sunoco   0 

2.Conoco  0  

3.0ASinclair  0  

4.BP / Phillips  0  

5.Hess   0  

6.ARC0   0  

7.Maverick  0  

8.Flying J  0  

9.Valero  0  

10.Murphy Oil US 0 

Source: US Dept of Energy. 
Report available from U.S. DOE. 

Leadership Governance & Board Policy 

Executive Director Training 

Accounting  Time and Money 

Democracy Future Trends of the Nonprofit Sector 

Events - Marketing & Special Events 

Revenue - Grantwriting Wars 

Sponsorship - Campaigning I 

Human Resources and Volunteers 

Information Revolution 

Planning - Power Vision: Strategic Thinking 

Sustainability - Campaigning II 

!NPO Start Up 

FL Senate President 

Calls for Leadership 

On January 20th 40 Senators were hosted 

by the Policy and Steering Committee on 

Ways and Means. The focus of the 

meeting was to be provided by speakers 

Dr. David Denslow, Bureau of Economic 

and Business Research with the 

University of Florida, and Amy Baker, 

Office of Economic and Demographic 

Research with the Florida Legislature.  

“In depth presentations on Florida’s 

economic indicators” were presented. 

Atwater’s memo included a number of 

interesting observations about Florida’s 

economic situation. He noted that the 

federal Health Care reform package could 

have significant impact on Florida’s 

future, congressional bills introduced in 

Washington and various impacts on our 

state's budget, citizens and 

According to Atwater “economic 

indicators show that Florida has begun to 

see signs of growth and recovery from 

arguably the worst recession in recent 

times.” He cautioned, though, that “our 

projections show that the modest growth 

in our state revenues will be consumed 

by the increasing costs of our health and 

social services programs, notably the 

Medicaid program” and observed that “we 

are carving out a new history, one that 

will require each of us to help create a FL 

budget that reflects the times we are 

living in now.”  Also on Jan. 20 the 

Transparency Florida website will go live 

for the general public. “This website will 

show how we are carefully and 

purposefully spending each dollar they 

send to Tallahassee.”  In a January 8, 

2010 Memo State Senate President Jeff 

Atwater invited all forty State Senators to 

a meeting  


